
Aarhus, June 21, 2024

We refer to the press release from May 8, 2024, where we announced that Steen Bødtker  
will step down as CEO of DAFA Group A/S on September 1, 2024, after 6 years in the role.

Mads Kirkegaard is appointed as new CEO of DAFA Group A/S

DAFA Group A/S NEWS

The upcoming CEO, Mads Kirkegaard, states: ”I am excited to take on the role of CEO at 
DAFA. DAFA is an exciting company with significant growth opportunities both  
geographically and within various industrial segments. It will be exciting to work with the 
rest of the management team to realize the company’s great potential.”
 

For further information:

Steen Bødtker
M +45 20 80 88 00

Press release

On the same day, Mads Kirkegaard will join the position  
as DAFA’s new CEO. Mads Kirkegaard has been employed 
at Polytech A/S, Bramming, for the past 17 years, with the 
last 12 years as CEO.

Chairman of the Board at DAFA Group A/S, Eivind Kolding, 
states: ”We are pleased to have attracted a capacity like 
Mads Kirkegaard as the new top executive for DAFA.  
Mads has led a highly successful development and growth journey at Polytech, and I am 
convinced that with his energy and extensive experience from a related industry, he can  
significantly contribute to DAFA achieving its ambitious strategic goals.”

Mads Kirkegaard

Steen Bødtker


